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USW Local 3657 
Civil Rights Committee 

Committee Report for July 2016 
 
The Committee met this month and reports the following: 

Regarding the call letter from the District 10 for its Civil & Human Rights Seminar 

for August 21-25, 2016, the Committee is recommending no action. 

 

Regarding the call letter from the USW International for its 17th Annual 

International Civil Rights Conference, December 5-8, 2016 in Birmingham, 

Alabama, the Committee will discuss recommendations at its next meeting in 

August. 

 

Regarding a call letter received by Local 3657 member and Committee Co-chair 

Guillermo Perez for the National LCLAA Convention, August 18-20, 2016 in 

Orlando, Florida, the Committee recommends sending Local 3657 member 

Antonia Domingo.  Antonia is an active member of Pittsburgh LCLAA and is 

highly recommended to attend by Brother Perez, who is also the president of the 

Pittsburgh LCLAA chapter.  Antonia has the permission of her department to 

attend on work time and her airfare will be covered by an airline credit so the 

only cost to the Local will be her hotel room and per diem. 

 

Regarding the letter received by President Lepley from Pittsburgh LCLAA 

requesting the purchase of an ad and tickets for ¡Que Viva Clemente!, Pittsburgh 

LCLAA’s annual celebration of Hispanic Heritage Month and the Great Roberto 

Clemente, Saturday, Sept. 24, 2016 at the Roberto Clemente Museum, the 

Committee recommends that Local 3657 purchase a full page ad in the LCLAA 

convention booklet for $800 and two tickets (at a reduced cost of $21 per ticket 

for ad buyers) for two members of the Local 3657 Executive Board.  Total cost; 

$842.  

 

Regarding other constituency groups: Janet Hill reported that the Coalition of 

Labor Union Women (CLUW) will be holding an educational conference in 

November in Las Vegas. No definite dates were given. 

 

Regarding Next Step/Projects: the Civil Rights Committee will discuss the Local 

Diversity Report and upcoming trainings. 


